
GOLDEN JUBILEE SANCTUARY RENOVATION 

 

 

The picture above is a rendition of the proposed renovation of the sanctuary in commemoration of the 

Golden Jubilee of our Parish. This renovation makes the tabernacle visible and renders the beautiful 

stained glass windows as the background to the sanctuary. It will make the sanctuary one level providing 

more space for liturgical celebrations and avoiding the danger of tripping and falling. Please look at the 

report of the feasibility study found in this bulletin to know more about this. In the month of February 

the parish will approach you for your generous contribution towards the renovation of the sanctuary 

and the parking lot. I request you to be part of our Golden Jubilee renovation and celebrations.    

 


